2/11/2021 Mail - Lynn Bunting - Outlook

TruNarc recommendation

Thu 2/11/2021 10:37 AM
To: Commissioners Office <commissionersoffice@alpenacounty.org>

The Alpena County Sheriff's Office would like to pursue the purchase of the TruNarc with the 3 year
warranty from Federal Resources for a price of $26,354.16

The Stonegarden grant line item # 101-312-977.002 was budgeted for $26,021.00. The remaining
$333.16 will be paid out of misc expense line item # 101-301-956.000

Sergeant J.P. Ritter
Alpena County Sheriff's Office
989-354-9863
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